
  

April 16, 2011   

RE: Aulda Thorpe Hayes  

To Whom It May Concern

  

This letter is to relate my experiences with Nurse Aulda Thorpe Hayes who stayed with 
us for our second baby from April 3 to April 16, 2011. We have one daughter who is 2.5 
years old, as well as our newborn boy who was born on March 31.  

I highly recommend Aulda. She was excellent attending to our baby boy. Our baby boy 
took an extreme liking to her from the very beginning. She was wonderful with feeding 
him, changing him, burping him, bathing him, cord and circumcision care, as well as 
organizing his closet and doing his laundry. In one word she was; EXCELLENT!! She 
helped me feel less nervous, even as a second-time parent. She really helped with the 
transition between my daughter and son and by the end, my daughter was very patient 
and calm with her baby brother thanks to Ms. Aulda. My daughter also became close 
with Ms. Aulda, and on occasion Ms. Aulda was able to watch my daughter as well as my 
son at the same time.  

I can’t say enough good things about our experience with Ms. Aulda. I will definitely use 
her again when I have another child. Without hesitation, I highly recommend Aulda 
Thorpe Hayes to care for your infant. If you have any questions, please feel free to email 
me at: dentistmel@xxxxxxxx.com

  

Thank you.  

Melissa & Gregory 
East Greenwich, RI 


